---------- Forwarded message ---------
Šalje: Alexander Volosovets <avolosovets@gmail.com>
Date: pon, 28. ožu 2022. u 13:27
Subject: Re: PLEASE SEND ME DATA FOR THE MONEY TRANSFER
To: Aida Mujkić-Klarić <aida.mujkic@snz.hr>

Dear Professor Mujkic,
 
We would like to display our deep gratitude from the members of Association of Pediatrics of Ukraine and all Ukrainian medics for your support and encouragement of our people and our country in this horrific times. 

Unfortunately, this terrible war continues. Our heroic troops hold back the offensive of superior enemy forces. Every day Russia launches 70 missiles at our peaceful cities. Every day we hear the cannonade in Kyiv and other cities that are surrounded by Russian invaders. Thousands of civilians have already died, our cities Mariupol, Kharkov, Sumy, Chernihiv, Rubizhne have been destroyed. From the beginning of war we know about 146 murdered children and 216 children were wounded.

 In the surrounded cities, adults and children are without electricity, food, gas and water. 10 million Ukrainians left their homes. Almost 4 million, of which 1.5 million children found shelter in other countries, including Croatia. We are very grateful to your Government and people for this. We feel not alone and continue to fight for our common peaceful European future. Thank you very much for your help. 

Address of the Association of Pediatricians of Ukraine. Platon Maiborody Street, 8. Kyiv, Ukraine, 04150
National registration number: 21660746

With deep respect and gratitude,
 
President of Association of Pediatrics of Ukraine,
Prof. Antуpkin Yu.Н.
 
Vice-president of Association of Pediatrics of Ukraine,
Prof. Volosovets O.P.




сб, 26 мар. 2022 г. в 12:43, Aida Mujkic <amujkic@snz.hr>:
Dear colleagues,
we listen with sadness to the news from Ukraine and hope that this suffering will end as soon as possible. The Croatian Pediatric Society paid a donation of 6,500.00 euros (six thousands five hundreds euros)  to the account you sent me. As much as we can, we want to help to the children in Ukraine.

But from our bank they don't want to proceed with transaction without following data:
PRECISE ADDRESS OF THE UKRAINIAN PEDIATRIC ASSOCIATION 
TAX/VAT NUMBER 

I tried to find that data on the internet but I couldn't find them.
I  APOLOGISE FOR THIS INCONVENIENCE BUT FROM THE BANK THEY TOLD ME THAT IT IS ACCORDING TO THEIR RULES. SO PLEASE SEND ME THAT NECESSARY DATA. Thank you.

Sincere greetings

Aida Mujkić, Zagreb, Croatia


-- 
prof. dr. sc. Aida Mujkić, redoviti profesor u trajnom zvanju, dr. med. spec. pedijatrije
Sveučilište u Zagrebu
Medicinski fakultet-Škola narodnog zdravlja "Andrija Štampar"
Predsjednica Hrvatskog pedijatrijskog društva Hrvatskog liječničkog zbora
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President of the Croatian Pediatric Society of the Croatian Medical Association
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